
Greetings!  
 
Welcome to summer here at Xavier! The theme for the summer is honoring the Paris 
Olympics: "Let the Games Begin". Each week we will incorporate events that are taking 
place in the Olympics to create our very own Xavier Olympians. In addition to the 
weekly themes, we are thrilled to welcome back Deanna Dupont, who offers 
songs/stories/fun for our Caterpillars (3/4K); Sarah Simon for STEM; and Anna Van 
Eperen with music! We are excited (and thankful) they have decided to join us again 
this summer!  
 
Religion will again play a role in our weekly schedules. Ingrid Wolf will be leading our 
Caterpillars/Butterflies/Fireflies with the assigned weekly topics. To keep our older 
students challenged and engaged, Natalie Kluck will lead them with age-appropriate 
material.  
 
With the exclusion of our Erb field trips, we have three trips planned for the summer. 
Memorial Park has continued to be a hit with the students, so why change tradition? 
Tundra Lodge will be a different, but exciting trip upon return from the 4th of July break. 
Our last hoorah will be to Luv2Play (Caterpillar/Butterflies/Fireflies) and Altitude 
(Trailblazers). For your child to be eligible, payment and the designated waiver 
(signed) will be required.  
 
For our new families, Erb Pool is our local community park. The 3/4K students will 
not attend. The Caterpillars (3/4K) hold their own water day at school. Any student who 
wishes not to participate is allowed to remain at school. Life jackets are available for use 
through Erb if your child does not have one. (Trailblazers are the only group who are 
allowed to be without a life jacket if they choose)  
 
For our triathlon week, we welcome students to bring their bikes/helmets. More details 
will be provided closer to this date.  
  
The first week of SC will coincide with Camp Invention. If you're wishing to send your 
child to CI & SC, please indicate on your child's calendar and we will take responsibility 
in dropping off/picking up your child.  
 
The staff and I are excited to welcome your family, and our new families, to another 
summer here at Xavier! Thank you for the continued support and please let me know 
how myself, or the staff, can support your child!  
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Thank you!   
 


